
From: Peter & Carrice Marcovich
To: Mary Hetherington; Teresa O"Dette; Jim Morrison; Rick Stephens; Lisa Wallace
Cc: Lauren Tapia
Subject: Public Comment on Agenda Item Regarding Alternate Runway
Date: Sunday, February 23, 2020 4:42:26 PM

To Board members and staff,

For the upcoming TTAD Board meeting on February 26,2020, I would like to submit a public comment
that I would like read into the minutes pertaining to Agenda Item, Tab 06, Alternate Runway Alignment
Review & Discussion. I will not be able to attend the meeting.

I strongly support the proposal for the Board to consider the alternate runway alignment as described in
the "Alternate Runway Consideration Report" and the "New Runway Alignment Map".  As a homeowner
in the Prosser Lakeview neighborhood that has been negatively affected by airplane noise, I would like to
see this proposal considered as a method to reduce noise and annoyance for affected neighborhoods
around the airport. 

Thank you for your consideration.

Carrice Marcovich
10684 East Alder Creek Rd.
512-914-8890
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